Glen Park Association

Board Meeting Minutes March 21, 2013

1024 Chenery Street

In Attendance:

Michael Rice, President
Carolyn Deacy, Vice President and Public Safety Committee Chair
Sally Ross, Membership Secretary
Janice Levy, Recording Secretary
Mic Ames, Corresponding Secretary
Nicholas Dewar, Zoning and Planning Committee Chair
Tiffany Farr, Program Chair

Quorum (Rice, Deacy, Ross, Levy, Ames)

7:10pm - Called to order

Special Agenda: 3/6/13 and 3/9/13 Open House Results Discussion

The Board discussed the issues and concerns raised by the membership at the Open House meetings. The Board identified priority and immediate issues that would require the GPA's attention in the coming year. The following were identified as upcoming issues:

- Potential BART Parking Lot Development
- Neighborhood Safety
- Neighborhood Open Spaces Including spaces like Erskine Park as well as the Recreation and Parks Department projects
- Traffic Concerns
- Significant Natural Recreation Areas Program

Board discussed encouraging Open House attendees to join GPA committees and sending a thank you for attending.

Board discussed suggesting to BART that they create an advisory committee for the potential BART parking lot development.

Carolyn Deacy gave an update from the Lighting Group, a subcommittee of the Safety Committee.

8:39pm - Meeting Adjourned

See transcript of notes from the Glen Park Association Open Houses on 3/6/13 and 3/9/13 and PDF of participant lists provided by Nicholas Dewar for additional information from the Open Houses.